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ALL BUSES WILL PICK UP STUDENTS AT THEIR REGULARLY SCHEDULED 
TIMES AND LOCATIONS! 

Parker Memorial School is promoting walking to increase physical fitness, 
educate students about walking safely, and establish life-long healthy habits. 

 

What is Walking Wednesday? Busses will drop participating students at 
Crandall Park or the Post Office lot one Wednesday morning a month.  Parent 
and teacher volunteers will escort students on the sidewalk/path to Parker 
School.  Bus schedules will not change. 
 

Who can participate? All students are able to participate as long as they 
have a signed permission slip from their parents. (see bottom of page for 
permission slip) 
 

When? Walking Wednesdays will be on June 18th.  We hope to start again in 
the fall. 
 

Rules for Participation: 
1. Bring in signed permission form to teacher prior to Walking Wednesdays 
2. Unload bus in an orderly fashion 
3. Students will be given a bracelet once permission slip is returned.  Students must wear 

bracelet on Walking Wednesdays to participate 
4. Remain on sidewalks/paths at all times 
5. Follow all directions given by adults supervising the walk 
6. Have FUN! 

Cut here and return bottom portion to your child’s teacher. 

 
 I have read the rules of Walking Wednesdays; I have reviewed these rules with my 

child. 
 
_____________________     ___________________________              ________________ 
    Child’s Name                             Grade & Teacher                                            Bus # 
 
 
______________________         ____________________         _______________________ 
      Parent’s Signature                              Phone                                  email address 


